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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Thank you to the 62% of you who responded to the Parental Questionnaire relating to your COVID-19 

lockdown experience and your child’s return to school.  Please find a summary of the results below: 

 

Q1) Percentage of Year Group responses: 

 

YR %

Y1 %

Y2 %

Y3 %

Y4 %

Y5 %

Y6 % 

 
 

Q2) Regarding the Home Learning set during Lockdown, how did you feel the level of work was? 

 

Too much/overwhelming

About the right amount

Not enough

 
Q3) What did your child succeed in during Lockdown?  This does not have to be linked to school work. 

You mentioned many different categories for this question.  It was lovely to read the many practical 

successes as well as academic successes during this period.  Your child’s class teacher has been given your 

responses and they have been logged.  

 

Q4) Was there anything your child really struggled with? 

Again, there were multiple answers for this question.  Many of you commented that your child did not have 

any struggles, while some of your mentioned social struggles and academic struggles.  We thank you for your 

responses, and as above, your child’s class teacher has been notified of these.   

 

 

Year Group Completion % 

YR 60% 

Y1 60% 

Y2 67% 

Y3 69% 

Y4 57% 

Y5 67% 

Y6 53% 



 

Q5) How do you feel your child managed with the return to school? 

 

Positive comments and praise

Struggling

 
Q6) What is your current employment status? 

 

Unemployed

Employed

Furloughed

Other

 
Q7) As a result of Lockdown, have your or your partner suffered either a job loss or financial loss? 

 

Yes

No

 
Q8) Have you noticed any changes in your child’s behaviour? 

 

Sleeping

Eating Habits

General behaviour changes

No Changes

Other

 
 

 

 

 



 

Q9) Have your family recently experienced bereavement due to COVID-19? 

Yes

No

 
Q10) Do you feel that you have a support network? 

Yes

No

 
Q11) You provided us with personal comments relating to your child’s Lockdown experience.  As with other 

commentary questions, these have been passed onto your child’s class teacher and we will be reaching out 

and offering you support on a needs basis. 

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to respond to this questionnaire.  We really do value your input and 

take your comments seriously.  If your child’s class teacher, or a member of the Senior Leadership Team, 

has not been in contact with you regarding your personal comments, please use the time to mention this to 

your child’s class teacher at the up and coming parent consultation meetings, or alternatively, email the 

school office and a staff member will get in touch.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Emma Berry  

Headteacher 

 

 


